
       School Health Screenings – Important Reminder! 

Our annual student health screenings are currently underway! These screenings may 
include checks for vision, hearing, height, weight, and scoliosis (grade-dependent). 

     If your child wears glasses, please ensure they bring them to school on the day of 
their vision screening. Wearing their glasses is essential to get an accurate reading and 
help us support their learning and success in the classroom. 

If you have any questions about your child’s screening or results, feel free to contact the 
school nurse or health office. 

Thank you for partnering with us to keep our students healthy and ready to learn! 

 


